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Oregon's vote-by-mail system has greatly increased not only voter turnout, but voter 

education. Our system is safe, secure, and has been modified to improve over the 

years. The benefits far outweigh any perceived or actual defects, and it is an example 

that should be replicated throughout the nation.  

Any representative professing to represent democratic values would oppose this bill, 

and support Oregon's vote-by-mail system.  


